
 
 

A Holiday Message from the Building our Future Teams
(Delivered at the Service on December 21, 2014)

 
From Allen Cooke, Capital Campaign Team Chair. 
If you attended service last Sunday, and you believe in miracles, then we have achieved a miracle with our capital campaign.  To date we have
collectively raised nearly $1.4M toward the construction of our new facilities.  You may recall that our UUA Financial consultant projected
that our most likely results would be in the range of $950,000 to $1,100,000 and that we would be fortunate to raise $1.2M so we have clearly
exceeded expectations. It this point I want to stop for a moment and give a resounding THANK YOU to all who have supported our expansion
project so far. 
 
I would like to address a potential misperception about the amount of money needed to construct the plan as presented in May.  The total
estimated cost of everything was $2.7M.  The Finance Committee has projected that we can afford a mortgage of $800K, so in order to build
‘exactly’ as proposed, the capital campaign would need to raise $1.9M.  That appears well beyond our ability to achieve without an even
bigger miracle.  So the Design Build team has been looking at ways to modify the design to take into account our expected income from the
capital campaign and consider possible upgrades in the event we can raise more.  While the campaign is nearly over, there is still an
opportunity for those of you not already pledging to give. Or, for those who would like to change their gift, that can be done as well.  
 
From Roger Guernsey, Design Built Team Chair. 
To meet the challenge of scaling back the Phase 1 design to a project cost of $2.2M and still met the spatial and functional needs of our
mission, the Design Build Team has been meeting this month over and over among ourselves and with representatives of Religious Education,
Social Justice, WALT, and Administration. As a result, we are suggesting to our architects 10 major ways to meet the challenge including a
floor area reduction of 1,000 square feet.
 
With $100K more from the capital campaign, we could retain in the design these specific features not possible within the $2.2M budget:

Landscaping beyond the basics at the entrances

Much of the playground build-out

Patio paving in the newly created courtyard

Finishing flooring in half the new area to add color, and

Much of the commercial kitchen build-out
And you can still make these important features possible.

From Les Solomon, Building our Future Steering Committee. 
Just two years ago, when we began our Building our Future project, most thought it was an impossible dream--to occupy in 2016.  Now we
know it is within our reach! 

I know that many have made huge sacrifices to help us achieve this goal

Others have said that they see the need for this project but simply cannot afford to give more out of their tight budgets
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And others have been quite generous in their gifts
We appreciate and honor all of the hard decisions that you have made in response to our Capital Campaign.  However, as Allen and Roger said,
if we could just reach $1.5M with another $100K, it will make a huge difference as we begin our meetings again with Guernsey Tingle
Architects. Those meetings start tomorrow.   In response, the Capital Campaign team will design a very short challenge match program to be
announced in early January.  It will provide an affordable way for all of us to give just a little bit more. 
 
For now, have a great holiday knowing that WUU has demonstrated again and again that this is a generous and compassionate community.
 

Thank you and Happy Holidays!
 

Your Building our Future Teams
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